
	

	

  
 
	

 
Tuesday 8th March  2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
This half term Year 2  will be visiting the Greenwich Ecology Park to develop their 
understanding of outdoor practical science linked to their science topic ‘Living Things 
and their Habitats’. They will be exploring different fruits and plants.  
 
We will be visiting the Ecology Park on Monday 14th March 2022 and will leave school at 
13:15 and return before the end of the school day, therefore, children will eat lunch as 
normal at school. There is no cost for this trip.   
 
We will be walking to the Ecology Park; it is a short walk and should take no longer than 
15 minutes. Additional helpers are needed on this trip, please email the school office if 
you are able to help with the trip. 
 
During the trip, the children will be given a sample of fruits to taste. Please be aware, 
this is shop purchased fruit. If you do not want your child to taste the fruit, please email 
the school office so we are aware, otherwise they will be offered a sample of different 
fruits.  
 
Your child will need to ensure they have their coat in school on this day as the trip is 
outdoors. 
 
Parental consent for us to take your child on this trip must be given no later than Friday 
13th March on School Gateway. Please leave a comment on School Gateway if you 
would like to volunteer on this trip, parents who are chosen will be contacted via 
telephone call.  
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Miss Tsang 
 
 


